
 

 
 
 

 

 
8-23-2019  
 
To all CV-TEC participants: Congratulations on your selection to participate in this wonderful 
opportunity.  Since you will be attending school at two separate campuses this year, ​we will be holding 
a mandatory meeting on August 29, 2019 at 5:30 p.m.​ to review the CV-TEC Contract and Boquet Valley 
Central School’s expectations for the 2019/2020 school year.  Every CV-TEC student must attend this 
meeting with at least one Parent/Guardian.  We will be using this time to fill out paperwork and sign the 
mandatory contract which is required before School/CV-TEC begins. 
 
Remember that we are a closed campus which means once you are here you are not allowed to leave 
until you are dismissed.  Please note that Lunch is provided when we have early release days.  
 
A few situations to keep in mind are: 

1. Sometimes, we have a half day and CV-TEC does not or vice versa.  If we have a half day but 
CV-TEC does not, you will attend regular AM classes at BVCS and will be dismissed from school 
at 12:00 p.m.  

2. If we have a half day and CV-Tec does not AND BVCS is running on a PM schedule, then you will 
not be required to attend BVCS until the bus departs for CV-TEC. In the event you would like to 
come to school to get work done, you may arrive to school at the normal time.  You must see me 
in advance to make arrangements for a location to work until the CV-Tec bus arrives. 

3. If CV-TEC has a half day but we do not, then you will attend your morning classes at BVCS and 
will be dismissed from school at 12:00 p.m.  

4. When BVCS has a half day and there is no CV-Tec, you may be dismissed from school when 
your lunch period begins as long as you have an Early Release & Transportation Agreement on 
file in the Main Office. 

 
I will be able to  answer any questions you have when meet on August 29th at 5:30 p.m. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Robert C. Witkiewicz 
Mountain View Campus 
Building  Principal 
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